Highland Highlights

December 2024



Important Info

If you have not already, please bring in a white shirt or sweatshirt for your child ASAP.

- Class Christmas parties for the children will be December 18th starting at 8:15 am.
 Please check for sign-up list coming soon on the classroom doors for snacks needed.
- We have bought books for students to give in our classroom gift exchange and asking for \$5 from each parent to cover the cost. Please give as cash, separate from tuition payment. Thank you so much!
- For our morning-only students, December fees will be reduced. See Mrs. Ann for payment amount. For those who stay with us in the afternoon, payment is required for one of the two weeks we are closed. In other words, you will pay for December 23rd-27th, but not December 30th-January 3rd.
- Childcare fees are to be paid in FULL by Wednesday, Dec. 18th at pick-up, so we can close out our accounts for the year. This includes paying for the week of Dec. 23rd-27th.
- Tax statements will be available toward the end of January.

Announcements

The last day before Christmas Break is Thursday, December 19th.

We will be <u>CLOSED</u> December 20th-January 3rd.

We will return Monday, January 6th for Daycare only, and then preschool (morning only students) will start the next day on 'Tuesday, January 7th.

WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND VERY BLESSED NEW YEAR.!!!

During this season especially, our staff and our church recognize this ministry as a special blessing the Lord has given us. Thank you for sharing your child and your family with us.





Happy Birthday!



Harper McCarl 12/16